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RFP No. 32320-96258-P01 
 

06 May 2020 
 

 
TO ALL PROPONENTS 
 

Addendum No. 1 
 
RE: LRT Stage 2 Procurement Lessons Learned 
 
Please note the following questions raised by proponents, and the answers as provided 
by the Project Authority. 
 
In a cover letter please ensure that you acknowledge all addenda when submitting your 
firm’s Proposal Submission. 
 
Q1: The deadline for questions for the project mentioned above was yesterday and 
MERX does not allow us to ask question anymore. 
Can you please kindly provide us with a 1-week extension to be able to send questions 
on MERX (or by email to you)? 
 
A1: Please see Request for Proposal – Changes, Item No. 1 & Item No. 2 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Request for Proposal – Changes: 
Item No. 1: 
At 1.9.1, 
DELETE: 

Event Date and Local Time 

RFP release date Tuesday, 21 April 2020 

Deadline to submit questions to RFP Tuesday, 05 May 2020 

Last day for issuance of Addenda Tuesday, 12 May 2020 

RFP closing date Wednesday, 20 May 2020 – 3:00pm 
 
REPLACE WITH: 

Event Date and Local Time 
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RFP release date Tuesday, 21 April 2020 

Deadline to submit questions to RFP Tuesday, 12 May 2020 

Last day for issuance of Addenda Tuesday, 19 May 2020 

RFP closing date Wednesday, 27 May 2020 – 3:00pm 
 
Item No. 2: 
At 2.1.2, 
DELETE: Proposals shall be received NO LATER THAN 3:00 P.M. LOCAL TIME ON 
Wednesday, 20 May 2020. Proposals received after the above due date and time will not 
be considered. 
 
REPLACE WITH: Proposals shall be received NO LATER THAN 3:00 P.M. LOCAL TIME 
ON Wednesday, 27 May 2020. Proposals received after the above due date and time will 
not be considered. 
 
 
 
This addendum forms part of the Request for Proposal document and will be incorporated 
into any resulting Agreement.  In your Proposal submission, please indicate receipt 
thereof, failure to do so may result in the rejection of the Proposal submission. 
 
For further information, please contact Mike Byrne, Procurement Officer, Supply Services 
at Mike.Byrne@ottawa.ca.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
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